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New Brunswick, NJ - Another study has found there is no statistically significant association 

between use of talc for feminine hygiene and ovarian cancer. This study drew from data already 

gathered on tens of thousands of women followed over many years and reaches a conclusion 

that is consistent with the more than 40 years of independent research and clinical evidence 

that supports the safety of talc. We know that anyone suffering from cancer is searching for 

answers, which is why the science and facts on this topic are so important. The facts are that 

Johnson’s Baby Powder is safe, does not contain asbestos, and does not cause cancer. 
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